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DATES TO 

REMEMBER 
 

 

End of Year 
20th December 2023 

 

Student Pick Up: 

12:00pm 
 

Buses: 3 hours earlier 

 

 

 

 

Students Return 

9.00am 

31st January 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and families, 

 

We have certainly had a busy and very pro-

ductive year this year. There have been many 

highlights this year with camps and excur-

sions, whole school incursions, Community 

Day, and Harmony Day just to name a few.  

 

 

Our extensive landscaping project is almost completed 

and will give our students so many options to explore, 

play and relax.  

 

 

 

 

All the students made progress against their individual goals set at 

the beginning of the year and enjoyed many varied educational pro-

grams. 

 

The staff begin school on the 29th of January, and we will have two 

pupil free days. We will be undertaking professional learning. The stu-

dents return on the 31
st
 of January. 

 



 
 

We say farewell to Mia, Connor W, Angela, Quang, Ciara, Ryan S, Jarome, 

Abdul, Patrick M and Adam who graduate this year. We wish them all the 

best for their future and thank them for their significant contribution to 

our school. We will miss them. 

 

 

I would like to thank all our hardworking dedicated staff for the commitment they make to en-

suring that all students receive high quality education and therapy provi-

sion. I would also like to thank the students for trying so hard and mak-

ing our school such a great place to be and I would like to thank all the 

parents, extended family members and carers for their support through-

out the year. 

Thank you to all school councillors for their support and governance 

throughout year. Thank you to all the parents that have supported our 

school.  

 

I wish everyone a safe and Happy Christmas and New Year and 

look forward to working with you all next year.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Principal’s Award 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jackie Lowther 

Principal 

My Principal’s award goes to Nasir R. from Rm 11. 

 

Nas is being his best this Term.  He always listens to his teachers 

and loves to help out around the classroom.  Nas’ favourite job 

is collecting the printing and handing in notices to 

Kim.  Nas is a great friend and loves to play trains 

with his classmates and help them on the play-

ground. 

 

Well done Nas. 



Name Date Room 

Alekxis P 7th December Rm 24 

Alex K 9th December Rm 17 

David T 10th December Rm 18 

Angela L 10th December Rm 33 

Aleena F 19th December Rm 20 

Ruben E 21st December Rm 02 

Chimaobi U 21st December Rm 09 

Christian A 23rd December Rm 24 

 



Name Date Room 

Lachlan S 23rd December Rm 26 

Rafaan R 25th December Rm 19 

Ryan Steenweg 26th December Rm 30 

Daniel S 27th December Rm 17 

Connor B 27th December Rm 30 

Khoi N 28th December Rm 13 

Andy Tong 31st December Rm 04 

Sajida S 31st December Rm 24 



Angela Conor 

Ciara Mia Patrick 

Jarome 

Adam Abdul 

Quang 

Ryan 



We love being creative and making 

things down in EEPS. We can make 

food, art projects and slime for sensory 

play.  











Merry Christmas (English) 

Giáng sinh vui vẻ (Vietnamese) 

Maligayang Pasko (Tagalog)  

Crăciun fericit (Romanian) 

We are thankful for a wonderful year in PREPS in 
Room 6.  It has been lovely teaching the class in 
their first year of school.  We wish you a relaxing 
holiday and a peaceful New Year!!!  

Trish and Mihaela 



A Memorable Year in 
Room 16! 

We have enjoyed            
participating and learning in 

many different activities 
and adventures. 



Students in Room 18 made chalk 
drawings of baby birds in Geog-
raphy class. They learned about 
birds and their homes in a fun 
way. It was great seeing them 
enjoy art and learning together! 
Well done everyone in Room 18! 

Room 18 



Room 20 students 

have enjoyed moving 

their bodies, keeping 

fit and learning new 

skills. Fun times on 

the bike track, Engine 

room and outdoor 

obstacle course! 







Wow! 

What a year we’ve 

had in Room 32! 



Parent Meeting 

Thank you  

For your support 







Merry Christmas 

from everyone at 

Springvale Park SDS 


